
TOWN OF MORETOWN  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Moretown Development Review Board will hold a public 
hearing on Thursday, April 5, 2012 at the Moretown Elementary School located at 940 Rt. 100B 
in Moretown, VT. to consider the following matter: 

6:30 p.m. – Application # 12-08: Application of Dawn Fagan for a Change of use from a Single 
Family Residence to a Bed & Breakfast/Guest House located at 27 Sliverdowl Rd., TH #58 in 
Moretown; Parcel ID #: 5B-024.000. The application requires approval of the Development 
Review Board per Moretown Zoning Regulations Table 2.3(3)3 Ag-Res District, Conditional 
Use, Bed & Breakfast. 

The hearings may be preceded by a site visit. The file relating to this matter is available for 
review during regular business hours at the town offices.  

PARTICIPATION IN THE LOCAL PROCEEDING (THE PUBLIC HEARING) IS A 
PREREQUISITE TO THE RIGHT TO TAKE ANY SUBSEQUENT APPEAL IN THIS 
MATTER. 

Deborah Feldman  
Moretown Zoning Administrator 

 


